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The Bear River

Update

Construction Update

The bitter cold temperatures have slowed construction slightly, but progress

carries on! All sheathing has been completed and felt paper/house wrapping
started this week.

Windows have been delivered on site and will be installed after the house wrap.
We intend to have the home weather tight by the end of next week!
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